

January 19, 2011

Mr. Ruben Macias, President RUMAC Construction Group, Inc. 7480 Bird Road, Suite 420 Miami, FL 33155

Re: BMI Relocation Project

8950 SW 74th Court, 23 & 24 Floors

Miami, FL 33156

Dear Ruben:

I just wanted to commend you and your team for the quality workmanship and professionalism demonstrated during the relocation project of our worldwide corporate offices. We appreciated your constant hands-on approach which was evident every step of the way. We specially appreciated, the collaborative manner in which you and your team worked with others involved in the project and seamlessly integrated your work schedules.

Ruben, thank you, for a job well done; we are very happy with our new offices.

I wish you all the best in your future endeavors.

Chief Executive Officer

cc-file